
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I'm highly concerned about the up coming 5G network and it's impact on the health of my 
family.  We should demand further research to be done before we subject our families to 
unsafe levels of radiation, which has long term health implications.  There are not enough 
studies yet to suggest it's safe and I urgently ask you to reconsider and not use our families 
as test subjects. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Alissa 
 


